
Science, Faith and Society

Science as a Christian vocation
Professor Andrew Halestrap (Emeritus Professor of Biochemistry and Senior 
Research Fellow, University of Bristol)
Friday 1st  October  |  Christ Church

Genes, Free Will and Human Identity –do scientists 
have a right to change our genes 
Professor Keith Fox (Professor of Biochemistry, University of Southampton and 
Former Director of the Faraday Institute for Science and Religion, Cambridge)
Thursday 25th November  |   Woodlands Church

Being human - Am I just my brain?
Dr Sharon Dirckx (Speaker & Author at OCCA The Oxford Centre for Christian 
Apologetics)
Friday 21st January  |  Christ Church

End of Life dilemmas
Dr David Randall (Christian Medical Fellowship) 
Friday 25th March  |  Christ Church

Exoplanets, aliens and God – who is out there and 
what is the real future of humanity?
Prof David Wilkinson (Astrophysicist, Principal of St John’s College and 
professor in the Department of Theology and Religion at Durham University)
Thursday 5th May  |  Christ Church

Christians in Science Bristol is informally affiliated to Christians in Science UK  
(www.cis.org.uk). Christians in Science is an international network of scientists,  
teachers and all those interested in the dialogue between science and Christian faith.

This year the Bristol local group lectures are continuing to explore the multi-faceted 
relationship between science and society. For recordings and slides of our previous 
talks please visit www.cis.org.uk/groups/Bristol

For more information see www.cis.org.uk/groups/bristol
Facebook: CiS Bristol or contact Andrew Halestrap (ahalestrap@hotmail.com)

CiS Bristol lecture programme 
2021-2022

 – a Christian Perspective (Part 2)

Time
7pm Doors open for tea 
and coffee
7.30pm Formal start
9.30pm Evening finishes

Venues
Most lectures
Christ Church Clifton,  
BS8 3BN, Bristol, which is
served by both the No 8 
and 505 bus services

November lecture
Woodlands Church, 
Woodland Rd, Bristol 
BS8 2AA within walking 
distance of bus services on 
Whiteladies Road. Parking 
is only available on nearby 
local streets
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